From: chancellor@unc.edu [chancellor@unc.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2010 10:46 PM

Subject: INFORMATIONAL: Message from the Chancellor

Dear Fellow Members of the Carolina Community:

Our deepest sympathies go out to the campus communities of Rutgers

University and Johnson & Wales as they mourn the tragic deaths of their

students Tyler Clementi and Raymond Chase. Too many of us know firsthand

the deep sadness of losing a classmate, professor, student or colleague.

The circumstances surrounding their deaths are a reminder that violent

acts of hate, bias and discrimination occur on the basis of sexual

orientation, and that's a matter of concern for every one of us.

As members of the Carolina community, each of us has the right to a

safe, inclusive and welcome living and learning environment. In turn

each of us has a responsibility to stand against acts of violence,

harassment, bullying and intimidation and to treat each other with

civility and respect.

The expanding universe of social media offers ways to come together as

never before, but it also comes with new responsibilities. Please think

about the impact of the choices you make when you share information

about yourself and others.

We have much to be proud of at Carolina, so let's remember that this

also means looking out for each other. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Holden Thorp
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